
06 July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Royal Society of Biology Drawing Competition

We have an exciting opportunity for all students to be involved in The Nancy Rothwell Award, a competition

hosted by the Royal Society of Biology. This competition gives students the opportunity to create a drawing

based on animal anatomy, which aims to increase student engagement in science through art.

Your child has already created a drawing, and has been chosen to enter the official competition. In order to

enter your child  we will be required to provide their full name, age and school email address. This information

will be used to create an account with the Royal Society of Biology, through which they will enter the

competition online in school. All entrants will have an opportunity to win £25 and a set of colouring pencils.

Highly commended entrants will also have the opportunity to attend a virtual experience day hosted by the

Royal Veterinary College London.

To find out more about the competition you can visit the website linked below:

https://www.rsb.org.uk/get-involved/rsb-awards/nancy-rothwell-award

If you are happy for your child’s design to be entered, please complete the consent form below.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Williams

The Nancy Rothwell Award 2021 – Royal Society of Biology

I give consent for my child (name of child) ……………………………………………………... to take part in

the Nancy Rothwell Award 2021

Parent/Carer Name …………………………………………………

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………

Date…………………………

https://www.rsb.org.uk/get-involved/rsb-awards/nancy-rothwell-award

